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DAPTO 2530 

 

30th September 2020 

 

INFORMATION UPDATE 

 

Hallo to all once again, we hope you are continuing to keep safe and well yourselves during this 

challenging period. 

 

REGULAR MEETINGS UPDATE 

 

We have been in discussions with the Ribbonwood Centre regarding the situation about holding our 

regular meetings again. We have been able to co ordinate a room to hold the meetings, however the 

maximum number of people we can have attend the meeting will be 20.  

The meeting date will be Wednesday 14th October 2020 commencing at 7pm.  

To enable us to facilitate the meeting numbers as required, we are asking that anyone who is 

interested in attending to email Heather Boardman on hhboardman@gmail.com.  

 

Please understand that with the limited numbers we may not be able to accommodate everyone 

who wants to attend, however we will do our best. With that being the situation, we suggest that 

residents may decide to send someone from their immediate location to represent them rather than 

everyone coming.  We will need to observe the COVID 19 guidelines as required by Wollongong 

Council as it is their building.   

 

We will issue an agenda prior to the meeting. If there are any issues which members of the 

community wish to raise, please contact Ian or Heather as shown below. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Ian Fitzgibbon (Convenor NF8)                   ian.fitzgibbon@mmj.com.au 

Heather Boardman (Secretary NF8)          hhboardman@gmail.com 
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